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Friday 14th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for attending Wednesday's year 4 residential trip briefing. It was lovely to see so much 
enthusiasm in the room! 

 
We know there was a lot of information to take in at once so we have summarised the main 
details below: 

 
Trip date: Monday 12th December 2022 - Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 
Method of transportation: Private coach 

 

Departure from Jessop: Children must arrive to Jessop by 7.30am on the Monday for a prompt 

8am departure time. This is imperative as we must be to Ufton Court by 10.30am at the latest! A 

full day of activities awaits. Children should arrive in their own clothes on this day. 

 
Departure from Ufton Court: 1pm on the Wednesday, aim to arrive to Jessop between 3-3.30pm. 

We will keep you updated re: traffic and arrival time via email through the office. 

 
Please note that Wednesday the 14th is a 1.30pm dismissal time for the rest of the school as it is 

the day we break up for Christmas holiday; thus, if you have a child in a different year group, 
you will need to return to the school twice for collection as there is no after-school provision 
offered on that specific day. 

 
Cost: £127 per child, including a return trip on the coach and all meals and activities. Children 

entitled to Free School Meals will pay less; individual payment details will go out to parents via 
ScoPay next week. 
 

Fundraising: We will have a cake sale next Friday, the 21st of October. If you are able, please do 

bring in a baked good! We will also be holding another event on November 3rd, in order to 

acknowledge Guy Fawkes and Diwali where fundraising will also feature- more information to 
follow closer to the time! 
 

We will be sending an official package of information, and forms home to each child after the 
half-term. Parents, please complete all these forms and return by the date on the package. 

 
 

 
Should you have any outstanding questions, please have a look through the PDF attached, 
followed by exploring the website (really, I recommend you do this anyway - it's exciting!) and 
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finally, do not hesitate to reach out to myself, Miss French or Mr Baffoe, who will 
be among the adults accompanying the classes on the trip. 

 
An initial deposit of £43 pounds to secure your child’s place on the trip, should 

be paid by Wednesday 19th October. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ms Akcakiryan, Ms French & Mr Baffoe 

 
 

 
 
 


